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Craig, Sondra

From: Jackie Voigt <jacquelyn.voigt@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, June 2, 2024 9:47 PM
To: ZZ City Clerk External
Subject: Resolution 24-0701

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
To whom it may concern: 
 
I am sending this letter on behalf of the families on the 400 block of 
Rivercrest Drive North, Rivercrest Village, La Crosse, Wisconsin. Specifically my aunt and uncle who have lived 
on the land in question for over 18 years.  The land/lease dispute between the city and River Crest partners will 
lead to devastating consequences for these families, through no fault of their own, without your intervention to 
stop this displacement. 
 
My aunt and uncle are loving, selfless and humble people.  They have worked their entire lives in service of 
others and they have earned the peaceful retirement they have worked so diligently for.  Please do not force 
them to move, or take away their homes 
and their lives as they know it. 
 
Please support Resolution 24-0701 and prevent the utterly cruel displacement of this wonderful elderly couple 
and their neighbors. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Jacquelyn Voigt 
763-229-5789 
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